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Sayers, Margery

From: LINDA Wengel <lwengel@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 7:10 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: Lynn Foehrkolb

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you
know the sender.]

I enthusiastically endorse Lynn Foehrkolb's appointment to the Board of Appeals. I served with Lynn for several years on the

Town Center Village Board on which she currently serves as Chair. As chair she has demonstrated strong leadership skills . Over

the years Lynn has acquired considerable knowledge about Howard County planning and zoning issues as the Town Center

Village Board has monitored Downtown Columbia development. As Town Center chair Lynn also serves as ex-officio member of

the Downtown Columbia Partnership.

Lynn is open to considering all views on controversial issues before making decisions. She would be a valuable member of the

Board of Appeals.

Linda Wengel
Town Center, Columbia


